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INVITATION  
 
The EATE Summer Seminar will be held at University of Tartu Pärnu College (35 Ringi Street, 
Pärnu) on 22 and 23 August 2019 

 
 We invite you to attend the seminar  introducing the project „An International Examination“ 
and focusing on speaking in the context of CF, CA, CP and the IELTS 
 

Time:  23 August,  9.00 -10.30 
Room 212  
 
Focus on Speaking: Preparing for the Cambridge English Qualifications.  

Ene Alas, associate professor of the English language and testing, Tallinn University 

Ene Peterson – Chair of the Estonian Association of Foreign Language Teachers, project manager  

 

The Estonian Association of Foreign Language Teachers project “An International 

Examination” supported by the European Social Fund (ESF) ends on 30 September 2020. The 

students acquiring the qualification of a foreign language teacher (major or minor), and 

already qualified teachers of English, French, German and Russian – can take an internatio-

nally recognized language examination at the level B2, C1 or C2 and get reimbursed for the 

examination fee. By now we have conducted nine seminars to introduce the project, its aims 

and conditions, and discuss the contents of the international examinations for the teachers of 

English.  

The presentation will take the form of a workshop with the participants practicing taking the 

Speaking Test in the context of CF, CA, CP and the IELTS. By the end of the session, the 

participant should feel an increased level of confidence to manage the speaking tasks included 

in the respective exams. 

 

Looking forward to meeting you in Pärnu. 

 

Ene Peterson,  
Chair of the Estonian Association of Foreign Language Teachers,  
project manager 


